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January 17, 2018 

 
Information Letter no. 04-2018 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
 
We have just received from Organizing Committee the official website for the 
European Championships U23 which will be held in Yerevan (ARM): 
 

www.yerevan2018.am 
 
 
On the mentioned website you can find all important information, including 
information for delegations.  
 
For your convenience I have attached the regular file “Information for 
Delegations” to this letter. 
 
 
 

Best regards, 
 

 

 
 

 
……………………………

  

           Jacek SLUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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